From: Albert Dessi Albert.Dessi@environment.gov.au
Subject: extension of the consultation period for the draft Variation of the Landfill Gas method [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: 3 April 2019 at 11:51 am
To: Miranda Lello Miranda.Lello@environment.gov.au

Good afternoon,

As you are no doubt aware, the Emissions Reduction Assurance Committee has
recently completed its periodic review of the landfill gas method.

Having completed the periodic review, the Department is consulting on a variation of
the landfill gas method to implement the review findings and the findings of the earlier
crediting period extension review of the method.

Following requests from participants during Monday’s technical working group
meeting, the consultation period has been extended until 26 April 2019.

Kind regards,

Albert Dessi

Assistant Director

Transport, Waste & Energy Efficiency | Industrial and Air Quality Branch | Climate
Change Division

Department of the Environment and Energy

Ph: +61-2-6159 7224 | King Edward Terrace, Parkes ACT 2600 | GPO Box 787,
Canberra ACT 2601

Email: albert.dessi@environment.gov.au
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